
November 15-17, 2020 (2) Radio Spot  
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
I’d like to remind parents that conferences are coming up next week on 
Monday and Tuesday, November 23rd and 24th.  If you haven’t already done 
so, you should contact your child’s school to assist you.  All conferences this 
year are being conducted remotely. Conferences are focused on your child’s 
successes and areas of improvement. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District; and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


